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28 September, 2000

Mr. Steve Dayhoff
FCC Application Processing Branch

Re: Questions from the FCC

FCC ID: O3JF2R902M1
Correspondence Reference Number: 15547
731 Confirmation Number EA97952
Date of Original E-Mail: 08/11/2000

Dear Mr. Dayhoff:

Pursuant to your e-mail to our Jay Sarkar, I am forwarding to you our response.  The relevant
portion of the FCC’s e-mail follows with our response inserted in the appropriate place:

> Sent: Friday, August 11, 2000 10:40 AM
> To: Jayanta (Jay) Sarkar, j.sarkar@aprel.com

APREL Laboratories
> From: Steve Dayhoff, sdayhoff@fcc.gov
> FCC Application Processing Branch
> Re: FCC ID O3JF2R902M1
> Applicant: MIST Inc.
> Correspondence Reference Number: 15547
> 731 Confirmation Number: EA97952
> Date of Original E-Mail: 08/11/2000
>
> 1. The users manual describes "Belt-Clip and Belt-Knob" accessories.  Please clarify the
> operating configurations and if a minimum separation distance of 3.8 cm can be provided by
> such accessories for body-worn use, as tested for SAR compliance.

MIST Inc. has decided not to offer the "Belt-Clip and Belt-Knob" accessories to customers.
Consequently, the User Manual has been updated by removing these accessories from page 21.

I trust that the above will answer your inquiry.  If not, feel free to contact me.

Regards,

Paul G. Cardinal, Ph.D.
Director, Laboratory Operations


